
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 3rd March 2022 

                            Year 1 Visit to The Black Country Museum  

 

Dear Parents 

 

During this term we are learning about Changes within Living Memory’ in our history 

lessons. To enhance and aid the learning experiences I have organised a visit to the Black 

Country Museum for Thursday 24th March. 

During the visit the children will use historical artefacts in the school room and toy handling 

room, to experience what home and school life was like for a Victorian child.  

As your child is entitled to a free school lunch we are able to offer each child a simple 

packed lunch. However, please feel free to send your child with their own ‘treat’ packed 

lunch and a drink in a named carrier bag. Should you require a school lunch, this must be 

ordered at the office by 9.00am on Monday 21st March. 

Please send your child on this day in school uniform, with a waterproof coat and sensible 

shoes. 

The cost of the trip is £17, this includes entrance fee, a toy workshop and coach transport. 

Birches PFA have generously contributed to the visit reducing the cost of the visit by £2 

per child.  

Payment for the visit is to be made through ParentPay. When you make the payment you 

are giving permission for your child to attend the trip.  

 

We look forward to an enjoyable day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

N.Owen 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


